
Update to Victoria Residents, re: 
Blue-Green Algae Bloom (BGAB).  
 

Town Of Victoria held a meeting with the Town of Salmon Cove (TOSC) November 2021 & 
attended another in December 2021, with MP’s: Churence Rogers & Ken McDonald, as well as 
Prov.Ministers: Steve Crocker & Bernard Davis & the TOSC to review & discuss what caused 
the BGAB in Forest Pond summer of 2021.  Upon recommendation from both Ministers 
Crocker/Davis & the fact, Forest Pond is registered in the Town of Victoria, your Council has 
approved & submitted a cost-shared funding application to the Dept. of Municipal & Provincial 
Affairs to conduct a study of what caused the BGAB in Forest Pond.  Please continue to check 
our website for more information as it becomes available: www.townofvictoria.ca  
 


